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The Appropriations Committee appreciates the immense amount of work done by
CCC to provide students a diverse set of events. The Committee is continually
impressed by the number of events put on every semester and believes 4-6 events is
ideal. The Committee also believes cosponsorships have added a significant impact
to the Cornell community and expansion of these programs should be tested for
feasibility. Although it is understood that some investigation of optimal pricing has
been done, Cornell Concert Commission should continue to look into prices that
students would be willing to pay for certain types of concerts. Additionally, the
Appropriations Committee believes CCC should do more to determine what
Cornellians are listening to based on survey methods and existing data. Finally, the
Appropriations Committee encourages investigation into more frequent, larger
events in the beginning of the fall semester.

Respectfully submitted,
Matthew Stefanko ‘16
Vice President for Finance



